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Last month we asked:  

 

What was your favorite part of the 2022 

OVDBA show? Why? 

 

Here’s what you said! 

 
-Showing my new heifer Sienna! This was my 

favorite part because I got 3rd place in my 

showmanship class! -Peyton Aguredakes 

 

-My favorite part of the OVDBA Show is that I 

get to work with my cows. This is my favorite 

part because I always learn something new 

about taking care of or showing cows.   

-Josiah Lizarraga 

 

-My favorite part of the OVDBA Show is 

showing cows. This is because you get to show 

off your cow, and you learn more about 

showing and handling your cow properly.   

-Roman Lizarraga 

 

-My favorite part of the OVDBA Show was 

getting to play with Austin’s lassos. This is my 

favorite part because they are fun and 

interesting. -Isaiah Lizarraga 

 

-My favorite part of the OVDBA Show was 

showing. This is my favorite because I am 

good at showing. -DebraAnn Lizarraga 

 

 

 

  Upcoming Event 

 
OVDBA Meeting 

July 9, 2022 at 2:00 PM 
 

 
 

JK Acres Farm 

10865 Diagonal Road 

Mantua, OH. 44255 

RSVP 330-357-7539 

 

 

July 2022 

Did you know that cows have a 330-degree 

 field of vision? 

 
A cow has mostly monocular vision. Monocular vision 

allows a cow, for example, to keep one eye on the horizon 

and the other eye alert for approaching predators. With 

the unique positioning of its eyes, a cow has a panoramic 

view that spans 330 degrees around its head. A cow can 

spot a threat from almost any direction. But even with this 

remarkable field of view, cows do not have depth 

perception -as they have no vision behind them. Given the 

positioning of their eyes, cows also have a blind area in 

front of their nose. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With this in mind, remember to make your presence known 

to your cow. Let them hear your voice while you’re moving 

them. You can also pat them on the backside. 

 

https://animalhandling101.fandom.com 

Cast your vote! 

The OVDBA Youth MOOscot’s name should be: 
 
 

o Flame 

o Little Red Riding Hood 

o Scarlet 
 

Vote by July 23rd!  OVDBAyouth@gmail.com  

 

Thank you for all your suggestions! I picked 3 from the submissions, 

now you can choose the final name!  

The MOOscot’s name will be announced next month. 

 

 

 

mailto:OVDBAyouth@gmail.com


 

,        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

& 

Summer is in full swing and we’re keeping busy with 

the garden, bringing in the hay, enjoying the 

sunshine, and (of course) spoiling our cows! 

 

We had a great time with our dexter family at ADCA 

National Dexter Expo. It was great to see each of 

you that were able to attend. All had an exhausting 

but memorable time showing their cows, lassoing 

each other, building friendships, eating pizza, 

painting crafts and decorating cookies! Good 

times! 

  

Also, just a reminder that if you would like this 

MOOsletter to come directly to your inbox, send an 

email to me at OVDBAyouth@gmail.com. You’re 

always welcome to send me your farm news, farm 

stories, comments, questions, and even any 

amoosing cow jokes. 

  

Lastly, our MOOscot wanted me to tell you to have 

a safe summer, eat more chicken, and have a 

happy Independence Day! 

 

-Renae Lizarraga, OVDBA Youth Director 

 

      

     -Renae 

Lizarraga 
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What do you call an 
overcooked steak? 

Answer: A misteak 


